
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidents Column: John Backes 

Upcoming Meeting Schedule - The guestbook will be used to provide updates.   

April meeting - Saturday April 16 @ 1:00 Rain date Sunday 

May meeting - Saturday May 14 @ 1:00 Rain date Sunday 

 

CVA Spring Picnic 

The spring picnic is planned for Saturday, April 16.  CVA will provide hamburgers, hot dogs 

and drinks.  You may bring a side dish or dessert if you wish but it is not required. 

 

 

WAROGG 

The Wednesday Afternoon Retired Old Guys Group (WAROGG) has been a tradition in the club for at least 30 

years.  A few years ago, we would meet at Burger King on Monticello for lunch and then come to the field.  Since 

COVID, we have been meeting at the field with each person bringing their own lunch.  Despite the name, we do not 

always meet on Wednesday.  If Tuesday or Thursday have a much better forecast, then we will change to that day.  

I maintain an email list and send out a reminder on Sunday or Monday.  Please send me an email if you are not 

currently on the list and want to be added. 

 

Activities 

The outlook for the coming year is much better that it was at this time last year.  We will plan a full schedule and 

then modify if required.  If you have an idea for an event, then talk to me.  We will need a volunteer to coordinate 

National Model Aviation Day if we want to have it this year. 

 

The tentative schedule is: 

April 16 – Spring Picnic 

July 4 – 4th of July Picnic 

Sept 17 – Cub Fly 

Oct 15 – Warbirds 

Nov 12 – Fall Picnic 

 

Show and Tell 
We are going to have a short show and tell at the end of each meeting.  Bring it and show us!  

 

Contact Me 

Phone: 757-876-1241 

Email: jb753@cox.net 

Address: 8630 Diascund Road, Lanexa, Va. 23089 
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Secretary’s Report: Fred Hill  

CVA Meeting – March 19, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00pm by John Backes. A total of 11 members were 

present.  The January 2022 meeting notes were approved. 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasure’s Report – Jon Persons 

Income:  28 renewals and 3 new members 

 

The following bills were paid: 

$ 151.93 was paid to Jon Persons for restitution for payment to the porta potty 

Mark Motter was paid $63.20 for badges etc. 

The operating fund and mower fund account totals were reported. 

  

Site Improvements – Randy Rogers 

The field has been rolled several times. It will soon be time to start cutting the grass. Volunteers are always needed.  

 

Activities 

We hope to do a full slate of weekend flying events but need volunteers to run these events.  So far, we are planning 

a Warbirds fly in October, a Cub fly in September and the National Model Aviation Day in August if a coordinator 

steps up to run the event. 

 

The club spring picnic will be held April 16th; this will also be the next meeting at 1pm. 

 

Safety – Cliff Casey 

No report 

 

Training – Bob Juncosa 

Several members continue their training. 

  

Old Business 

No report 

  

New Business 

No new business 

 

Show and Tell 

Ed McMahon showed his Sidewinder Model. He found the plans from the AMA site. He is looking for the right day 

to maiden it. 

  



 

 

 
 

Mark Motter discussed his use of Loctite epoxy in his airplanes. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:48pm. 

 

 

Training: Bob Juncosa 

A training article was not submitted for this month. 

 



Safety Officer: Cliff Casey 

Fly Safe, Be Safe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor: Alan Fry  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President: 

John Backes 

(757) 876-1241 

jb753@cox.net 

 

 

Vice President: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Secretary: 

Fred Hill 

(864) 441-1120 

fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

 

 

Treasurer: 

Jon Persons 

(757) 603-1929 

   mrpersons@hotmail.com 

 

Safety Officer: 

Cliff Casey 

(757) 342-4358 

rccasey@verizon.net 

 

 

Field Marshal: 

John Hofmeyer 

(804) 829-2555 

 

Activities: 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Maintenance: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.ne

t 

 

Newsletter 

Alan Fry 

(757) 229-7698 

AlanWF-CVA@Outlook.com 

 

Training: 

Bob Juncosa 

(585) 414-3328 

Bob.Juncosa@gmail.com 


